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9 January 2018 

 

RE: Emerging Proposals for AQUIND Interconnector 

 

Dear , 

 

As you may be aware, AQUIND Limited is in the process of drawing up proposals for a new underground 

and subsea electric power transmission link that will connect the GB and French electric power grids. 

 

As part of our commitment to community engagement, AQUIND has arranged a series of public 

exhibitions to display our proposals for AQUIND Interconnector. The enclosed newsletter has been sent 

to approximately 10,000 residents and stakeholders across Portsmouth, East Hampshire, Havant and 

Winchester, inviting them to attend one of our public consultation events taking place during January 

2018. 

 

  
 

You are, of course, welcome to attend during the main exhibitions – which will run from 2-8pm on the 

above dates – if this is more convenient for you. The aim of the exhibitions is to provide details about 

AQUIND Interconnector to the community whilst members of the project team will be on hand to answer 

any questions. The exhibition also provides us with the opportunity to receive your feedback, which, 

where possible, will be fed into the final plans prior to submission. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at one of our stakeholder preview sessions. We would appreciate it if 

you could RSVP, either by calling 01962 893 869 or by emailing aquindconsultation@becg.com.  

 

  

Given your position in the local community, we would like to extend an invitation to you to view our 

proposals at one of our dedicated stakeholder preview sessions, which will take place on: 

Wednesday 24 January 2018 

1.30 – 2pm 

Waterlooville Community Centre, 10 Maurepas Way, Waterlooville, PO7 7AY 

Friday 26 January 2018 

1.30 – 2pm 

Milton Village Community Hall, 182 Milton Road, Southsea, PO4 8PR 

Saturday 27 January 2018 

1.30 – 2pm 

Lovedean Village Hall, 160 Lovedean Lane, Waterlooville, PO8 9SF 
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If you are unable to attend and would like some further information or have any additional questions at 

this stage, please do not hesitate to contact us using the details provided. Further information on 

AQUIND Interconnector is also available on the project’s dedicated website at 

www.aquindconsultation.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The AQUIND Community Engagement Team 



 

AQUIND INTERCONNECTOR   

 


